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14 July 2022 

Dear parent/carer 

Re: Amber Weather Warning of extreme heat - 18/19 July 2022 

You will be aware of the weather warnings in place, across parts of the UK, for Monday and 

Tuesday, next week due to the expected high temperatures. As a response to this, we will 

temporarily allow students to attend the Academy in their full Dukeries PE kit. Please ensure 

that students adhere to the PE uniform policy found on our website. Students are also free to 

wear their normal Academy uniform (minus tie and blazer) if they do not wish to wear their PE 

kit.  

Students will not be permitted to wear their own branded sports attire/non-uniform. This will 

result in students being sent home to change into the correct uniform. They should only be 

attending in their Academy uniform or their full Academy PE kit. 

The expectations for uniform remain the same if not wearing the correct PE kit, so trainers will 

not be permitted with normal school uniform. They should only be worn along with the PE kit.  

Unless informed otherwise, normal uniform policy will resume from Wednesday 20 July 2022.  

In the Autumn term 2022, we will be reviewing our uniform policy and will be looking at the 

options available for a ‘summer uniform’ which we would implement in Summer 2023. Please 

keep a lookout for information around this as we would welcome your views.  

Kind regards 

 

Mr Nigel Caunt  

Assistant Principal 

 


